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Embassy of the Republic of Poland
in Athens
DPIK/5/21/10
Η πρεσβεία της Πολωνικής Δημοκρατίας στην Αθήνα, κοινοποιεί ενημερωτική επιστολή σχετικά με την προκήρυξη διεθνούς αρχιτεκτονικού διαγωνισμού μουσείου για τον ΙΙ Παγκόσμιο Πόλεμο στο Gdansk της Πολωνίας. 

The Embassy of the Republic of Poland in Athens, has the honour to transmit the information about the announcement of the international architectural competition for the design of the Museum of the Second World War.
 
This Competition concerns the development of the architectural conceptual design of the building to house the Museum of the Second World War in Gdańsk, intended to become a new identity landmark of the City of Gdańsk, and the conceptual site landscape design commensurate with the nature, status, and location of the site.

Total value of awards: 200,000 EUR
 
1st  prize: 80,000 EUR 

The Competition Participant whose Entry is awarded the first prize by the Competition Jury shall further be awarded with the invitation to participate in the public contract award proceedings to be held under the single-source procurement procedure and concern detailed elaboration of the Competition Entry, consisting in the development of the design documentation (i.e. the building design appended with the site landscape design and the comprehensive construction design) for the Museum of the Second World War.

The Awarding Entity shall award the prize money to maximum three Competition Entries; it can also award pecuniary distinctions. 

Composition of the Competition Jury includes George Ferguson; Tomasz Konior; Daniel Libeskind; Jack Lohman; Andrzej Pągowski; Hans Stimmann; and others.

Deadline for the Submission of the Requests to Participate in the Competition is the 26th March 2010. Deadline for the Submission of the Competition Entries is the 13th August 2010. For further information please do not hesitate to contact the Embassy or visit the site www.muzeum1939.pl or send your questions to konkurs.arch@muzeum1939.pl
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Andrzej Jankowski
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